
 

 

Trowbridge Area Board – Thursday 8 September 2011  

Chairman’s Announcement 

Queen Elizabeth II Fields Challenge 

 

Each of the 18 Area Boards have been asked to nominate fields owned by Wiltshire 

Council for the Queen Elizabeth II Fields Challenge.   

The Fields in Trust (FIT) with the assistance of Wiltshire Council, Swindon Borough 

Council and other local authorities is required to indentify playing fields throughout 

Wiltshire which the councils would be willing to protect.  

Trowbridge Area Board has identified three fields to be put forward to the scheme: 

• Elm Grove 

• Southwick Country Park 

• Stallards Field. 

The nominations will be inspected to make sure they fit the criteria, if no issues, they 

will forward them to a panel for final verification and then they will be 

nominated/designated via Fields in Trust. 

For more information contact Colin Brown, Play & Leisure Strategy Officer, Wiltshire 
Council.  T: 01380 734684. 
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